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The future direction of the library service
We have been consulting Devon’s communities about the future of Devon’s library service. There was an unprecedented response to the consultation with over 5,500 responses to the consultation questionnaire, over 2,000 people attending library drop in sessions, a further 950 people attending public meetings and 74,000 views of our Tough Choices website.
1. We have spent the summer analysing responses to the consultation. View the key messages.
1. As a result of the extensive feedback from Devon’s communities, a proposed direction of travel for Devon’s libraries has been developed.
The full recommendations will be considered by the Council's Cabinet on Wednesday 8 October
